
June 18, 2025

To:  
Printing and Publishing Officials of the  
Federal Government 

Subject:  
New Federal Register Publishing Rates         

GPO is adjusting the rate for publishing 
content in the daily Federal Register to be 
effective July 1, 2025. This rate change 
reflects technology and production 
efficiencies that GPO has introduced for 
this product. The new rate will lower the 
submission cost to $399/page - $133/column 
and will apply to all submissions regardless 
of format. Documents submitted prior to July 
1, 2025, will continue to be charged at the 
previous rate of $453/page- $151/column.

If you have any questions concerning this 
circular, please contact OFR Publishing 
Services, phone 202-512-2100 or email  
ojg@gpo.gov.

Publishing rates starting on July 1, 2025 are as follows:

Federal Register
All submissions, regardless of format  $399/per page  $133/per column

Sincerely,

JAMIE FOWLER
Interim Managing Director, 
Government Publishing & Print Procurement

Circular Letter No. 1158

mailto:ojg%40gpo.gov?subject=

